
December 8, 2022 

Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P O Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

 RE:  Pullman Disposal Service, Inc., G-42, Disposal Rate Increase 

Dear Secretary: 

This filing is submitted by:  Pullman Disposal Service, Inc., G-42. Attached are the corrected Tariff No. 18 
replacement pages, as requested by Staff, to be effective January 1, 2023. Please do no re-docket. 

A copy of this transmittal letter will be mailed to the City Manager of the City of Pullman, WA, and to the 
Chair of the Whitman County Commissioners. 

My authority to file on behalf of Pullman Disposal Service, Inc. is on record. If there are any questions 
please contact me via phone at 360-425-8000, fax at 360-425-8005 or email jdavis@boothdavis.com. 
Devon Felsted may be reached at Pullman Disposal Service, Inc., 135 NW Harold Drive, Pullman, WA 
99163; phone 509-334-1914, fax 509-334-5268 or email Devon@pullmandisposal.com. 

Very truly yours, 

GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC 

Jacqueline  Davis 

Jacqueline G. Davis 

cc: Devon Felsted, Pullman Disposal Service, Inc. 
City Manager, City of Pullman, WA 
Chair, Whitman County Commissioners 
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